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Aashirwad Function for M.Ed. students was organized in the A.V. Hall on 23 May 
2012. The M.Ed. students were wished good luck for their forthcoming University 
Examination and blessed by the Director. Dr. Ashok Gupta. The students were 
formally welcomed by the Principal, Dr. Sunil Khurana. The outgoing M.Ed. 
Students were presented mementoes and later a group photograph was taken. 
The ceremony concluded with a sumptuous lunch for all.  
 


